
   
 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

July 27, 2020 

Congratulations 

Utilities Director Chuck Pavlos presents Leslie Silva with her twenty years of service award. Thanks 

Leslie for all your work that benefits the residents of Punta Gorda. 

News from Human Resources: 

Open enrollment information will be going out to all eligible employees one week from today (August 

3).  Employees must submit any changes to benefit selections to Human Resources no later than August 

21.  More information will be forth-coming. 

 


